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Community Advisory Network 
(CAN) 

As a Multipurpose Health Service (MPHS), we provide a large range of health services, not 
only at the Julia Creek Hospital, but also in the community. We also support a number of 
visiting and telehealth services. 

 
In order to deliver the best health service that we can, it is essential that we have 

community involvement, support and active community participation in the planning of 

services and health care in our shire. 

Our Community Advisory Network (CAN) is the forum to achieve this. 

The CAN is a community group, chaired by a community member. 

CAN meetings are attended by North West Hospital Health Service (NWHHS) executive, 

McKinlay Shire council representatives and health services providers and is open to all 

community members – teleconference and videoconference is available. 

Community members are encouraged to represent their community and advise on the needs 

and the range of activities and services that they feel would benefit the health of our 

community. 

CAN meetings are held 3 monthly, at the Julia Creek Hospital. Gina Harrington is the Chair of 

the CAN and can be contacted on ginabharrington@outlook.com or by phoning on 47468769. 

If you are unable to attend or would just like to have your say, please feel free to contact Gina 

or another member of the CAN. 

 

The next CAN meeting 

will be held on Thursday 3 December at 10:30am 

All community members are welcome. Due to COVID restrictions only a small number of 

members are able to attend in person. Teleconference is available, contact Gina for details 

 

 

 

Child Health / Midwife 
Service 

 
Next visit: 3 December 2020 

 
Returning: 11 January 2021 

Optometrist 
14 December 2020 is 

fully booked  
 

Ph: MPHS on 47464000 
To be placed on waiting list 

for 2021 



 
                                                                 

 

 

 

Julia Creek MPHS - Emergency Department  
open 24HRS PH: 47464000 
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